7/23/2021

Q‘L North Idaho College

1000 West Garden Avenue,Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

NIC Financial Aid Office
Cardinal Central
Lee-Kildow Hall

Dear @LR.FIRST.NAME : ID: @LR.PERSON

You are receiving this notification to inform you that you will be receiving a grant as a result of funding provided to North Idaho College from the Higher
Education Emergency Relief Funds Il (HEERF II) created under the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA).
We will review your individual file to determine your funding amount. Your award can be viewed on your MyNIC Self Service Student Finance portal on
Wednesday March 24th.

However, you currently owe a balance for the 2021 Spring semester to North Idaho College. If you would like to have this funding applied directly
towards your balance, you must reply to this email from your Cardinal Mail no later than 5:00 pm on Monday, March 22nd. If you are not
interested in having the funds applied directly to your balance, you will receive this funding as a direct refund. If you have not set up your refund
method, please set up direct deposit on your MyNIC Self Service Student Finance page before March 23rd. If you have not set up your direct deposit
by that date, you will receive your refund as a check in the mail to the address we have on file.

Important Note: your balance must be paid before the end of the semester to prevent being sent to collections. If you still owe a balance and are not
enrolled in a payment plan that ends before the end of the semester, a registration and transcript hold will be placed on your account on March 25th. A
hold will prevent future registration at NIC as well as the processing of any transcript requests. To view your balance and make payments, log on to
your MyNIC Self Service Student Finance page.

Let our office know if you have any questions or concerns. We are here to help!
Financial Aid Office
At Cardinal Central

(208) 769-3311 Phone
(208) 769-3399 Fax
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